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The Economic, Education, Jobs and Skills Committee will be in Geelong on Monday 5 December to learn about 

innovation in energy storage technologies and hold a public hearing for the community energy projects inquiry. 

The public hearing will be held from 12:00 pm to 2:15 pm at Deakin University Waurn Ponds Campus, Room na 

1.417, Building NA, 75 Pigdons Road, Waurn Ponds. 

Deakin University, the Renew Point Henry Consortium and Geelong Sustainability will present their views on 

community energy projects to the Committee. 

The Committee is investigating the benefits of community ownership in the energy sector and ways to support 

both regional and metropolitan communities to develop local energy projects. 

The schedule for the hearing and more details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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